
Dear SCCF Sponsors, Supporters and Members: 

Thanks to all of you, SCCF had a great year 2016, and a great beginning of 2017!  But first, I want you 
all to congratulate and welcome our 2017 New Board and New Officers! 

13 elected Board members who took Oath on 2/19/2017 are:  Mayue Carlson, Xiaodong Feng, 
Norman Fong, Keely Jue, Teck Lai, Michelle Lau, Shanshan Lee, Vivian Liu, Ling Luo, Janice Tsai, Grace 
Yan, Harry Yee, and Linda Wang Zweig. 

5 Officers elected by the Board on 3/19/2017 are:  President – Xiaodong Feng; Vice-President –
Janice Tsai; Treasurer:  Keely Jue, Secretary:  Vivian Liu; and Auditor:  Grace Yan.

The board, under new President’s direction, has voted for all the events in 2017.  There are several 
significant signature events planned, but the board is a very intelligent, committed, dedicated, and 
hard-working board, so we are confident that we will carry out all with your continued support.  

I have been honored to serve as SCCF President for the past 5 years.  In 2013 and 2014, thanks to our 
Vice President Paul Chow’s effort, SCCF gained great reputation from 2 very successful Asian 
Performing Arts Festivals at the Crest Theater; in 2016, a new signature event, first ever, the 30th

Anniversary East & West Health Fair was held successfully at the CNSU in Elk Grove, which SCCF has 
received many requests to hold it annually from now on.  I am very happy that SCCF now has younger 
and better leaders to take the torch to grow, and continue to serve our community with full force.  

For all future news and updates, detail of our 2017 events, and Officer/Board bios and photos, please 
visit our website:  www.sccfsac.org.  

Again, please welcome and support our new officers to lead SCCF from now on.   

Immediate Past President, 

Mayue Carlson

http://www.sccfsac.org/

